

Friday, May 8, 2020

Dear Families,

I hope this update finds you safe and well!

## Congratulations! Let's Celebrate!!! Four weeks of Distance Learning down! You are doing a great job!!!

We know this has been a trying time as schools have been closed for nearly two months now. We feel for you in terms of what you are facing in terms of health concerns, employment concerns, and figuring out how to effectively work on school at home with your child(ren).

- If you need any help, or just need a break, it's ok.
- Breathe.
- In terms of school, you only need to do what you can. We understand the many challenges involved, and don't want academic issues to be an unmanageable stress. If the work is overwhelming, let us know....we can help with that.
- If your kids are bored, and in need of <u>more</u> work....we can help with that, too.
- Please let us know if you need help with anything. We are here to serve YOU, our students, parents and families.

Also, thank you to those who are able to bring your children with you when picking up meals and learning packets! We miss your kids, and just being able to see them, wave and say hi, is helpful for us to stay connected and keep our own sanity. Thank you!!!

## **Latest Closure Updates:**

• Learning Packet Pick Up happens each Monday between 10:45am-12:45 pm in the Vernonia Schools parking lot.

If you have any academic, counseling, food, or other needs, please contact the school office at 503-429-1333.

Thank you again for your patience through all of this! Take care and be well!

Aaron Miller, Superintendent